
Dear Freshman Class of 2017:
Hello and welcome to Tennessee State University, “The Land of Golden Sunshine”. My name is John Hill, I am the current Chair of the Student Elections Commission; I bring you greeting on behalf of Student Elections Commission (SEC). This letter is to inform you of the student elected positions for your freshman class of 2017. 
The Student Government Association (SGA) positions available are the following: Class President, Class Vice President, Class Representative, Class Secretary, Class Treasurer, Miss Freshman and Mr. Freshman. The qualifications for class officers and court positions are: 
a) Must be a full time enrolled student and continuously enrolled during the academic year in which the office is held,

b) Must possess a cumulative grade point average of 2.5, and 
c) Must not be on academic probation and/or must not have been found guilty of any student conduct violation resulting in penalties of probation, suspension, or expulsion. 

Special Elections takes place August 26th-30th for the positions above, as well as the remaining vacant positions in SGA. As a freshman, you will only be able to vote for freshman officers. Below is the schedule for the week. It is our hope that you will consider running for one of the positions. We look forward to meeting you all.  
Friday

8/23
Informational (explain what this is to them)
Monday
8/26
Nominations Convention (explain what this is to them)


Tuesday
8/27
Application Due Date (let them know they will receive the application in the informational
Wednesday
8/28
Verification of Applications, Campaigning Begins & Debate 

Thursday
8/29
Voting (midnight to midnight)

Friday

8/30
Winners Announced

We look forward to your participation and support. If you have any questions feel free to contact at tnstatesec@gmail.com. Our office is located in 217-B on the second floor of the Student Center, walk-ins are always welcome. You can also contact the Director of Student Activities, Dr. Hodges (jhodges4@tnstate.edu)
Best Regards,

SEC

